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Filing Receipt 

Filing Date - 2024-11-04 08:38:13 AM 

Control Number - 57115 

Item Number - 80 



11/4/2024 

To: Public Utility Commission of Texas 

This is a formal request to choose an alternate route for the proposed 
Howard Road to San Miguel 345 kV Transmission Line Project. 
I have lived here and owned this property for 23 years. I have driven 25 
- 40 miles for work every weekday of those 23 years because 
of the peace an beauty of my property. Not only would this transmission 
line have a hugely negative impact on my property value, but 
it would destroy the beauty I look out to from my property. This 
transmission line will destroy the peace and serenity of my home. 
I am certain that some other routes can take less usable land instead of 
destroying something I have worked so hard for. I also will be 
impacted by my place of seasonal work being shut down. This business, 
Rockberry Ranch, was created because of the beauty of this area, 
and cannot maintain that business if the transmission line takes the 
proposed route. My daughter and my husband also work here and my son 
hopes to work at Rockberry next spring. This will have a huge impact on 
our means of supporting our family. 
I also feel that the noise of this line will be very 
disturbing and disruptive to me and my family. It will likely disturb my 
sleep as well as many other things that will deteriorate my 
well-being. There are studies that show the line does not cause health 
issues but there are many that show the negative effects of these 
lines. I already have some disabilites and cannot bear to be further 
burdened. Please, I implore you to choose an alternative route for 
this line and do not destroy our families way of life. 

Best Regards, 

Melissa Broussard, SHRM-SCP 


